
    The TEACHERS CLEARINGHOUSE FOR SCIENCE AND SOCIETY EDUCATION, INC., 
was founded at The New Lincoln School on 11 March 1982 by Irma S. Jarcho, John L. 
Roeder, and Nancy S. Van Vranken.  Its purpose is to channel information on science and 
society education to interested readers.  To this end it publishes this Newsletter three times a 
year.  Thanks to funds from tax-deductible contributions, the Clearinghouse is happy to be able 
to offer its services for a one-time nominal charge.  In order to continue offering its services for a 
nominal charge, it also solicits underwriting of its publications by interested corporate sponsors.  
All correspondence should be addressed to the editor-in-chief at 194 Washington Road, 
Princeton, NJ 08540-6447 or via e-mail at <JLRoeder@aol.com>.  The Clearinghouse is 
sponsored by the Association of Teachers in Independent Schools, Inc., and is affiliated with the 
Triangle Coalition for Science and Technology Education. 
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